
26 January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am excited to invite you and your Year 11 child to our Sixth Form Open Evening, an essential event for 
those considering their next steps in education. This important evening will be held on Thursday, 8th 
February, from 4:30 PM to 6:30 PM.

This Open Evening is an invaluable opportunity for you and your child to delve deeper into the wealth of 
options available at Alsop Sixth Form. It’s a chance to:
• Explore L3 Courses: Gain comprehensive information about our Level 3 courses, offering insights into the 
curriculum and future prospects associated with each subject.
• Meet the Staff: Engage in conversations with our teaching staff. They will be on hand to answer any 
queries you or your child might have about the courses, teaching methods, and support available.
• Hear from Experts: There will be informative talks by Mr. Masher, members of our Sixth Form team, and 
one of our Student Captains. These talks will provide a broader understanding of the Sixth Form experience 
and what it entails.

For Students Attending the Taster Day
For Year 11 students, this Open Evening presents an invaluable chance to engage in deeper discussions 
about the subjects they are considering for Sixth Form. Students will have the opportunity to converse 
with our staff and current Sixth Form students, enriching their understanding of each subject's nuances 
and opportunities. In addition, for those pupils who took part in the subject taster sessions earlier in the 
day, this event serves as a perfect platform to build upon the insights and experiences they have already 
gained. It offers them a unique perspective to further explore and refine their thoughts, ensuring a more 
informed and confident decision-making process.

Arrival Instructions
Please note that all students must arrive via the student services entrance. Upon arrival, they will be 
required to sign in and will receive a programme of events and course information.

Why Attend?
Choosing the right subjects for Sixth Form is a crucial decision for your child. This Open Evening not only 
helps in gaining clarity about their options but also provides a glimpse into the enriching and supportive 
environment that Alsop Sixth Form offers. It’s a step towards making an informed and confident decision 
about their future academic path.

We strongly encourage both you and your child to attend this event. It promises to be an enlightening 
experience, offering a clear perspective on what Alsop Sixth Form has to offer and how it can help shape 
your child's future.

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to what promises to be an engaging and insightful 
evening.

Yours faithfully,
Lee Dolan
Strategic Leader for KS5
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